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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, February 29, 2016 2:52 PM
To: Joseph A. Hernon (joehernon@gmail.com)
Cc: 'Michael Kara (mmkara707@aol.com)'; 'James E. Gribi (JGribi@gribiassociates.com)'; 

Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: 411 Macarthur Redevelopment, Voluntary Cleanup Program Case RO3192, and 

GeoTracker Global ID T10000007937, 411 West Macarthur Blvd, Oakland

Dear Mr. Hernon, 

I have prepared this notification to inform you that Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) has received two copies
of the document entitled Transmittal of Site Documents prepared by Applied Remedial Systems Inc. (ARSI) and dated
February 28, 2016.  The document consists of several data tables and figures prepared for the subject case.   ACEH will 
send out an electronic invitation for a meeting to discuss the delivered documents and case status. 

Additionally, a box of chocolates was delivered with the documents.  As we cannot accept outside gifts, the box was placed 
in a common area in our building for the enjoyment of all.   

Regards, 
Keith Nowell 
 
Keith Nowell PG, CHG 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda , CA 94502‐6540 
phone: 510 / 567  ‐ 6764 
fax: 510 / 337 ‐ 9335 
email: keith.nowell@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 

 


